
We urgently request a planning and review of, what we as citizens of Brisbane experience, as a total 
disruption of our lives by the constant bombardment by extreme aircraft noise now part of our every 
day lives. It is difficult to understand that this is allowed in a modern city in a developed country. We 
feel that rest and relaxation in our own homes has been taken away from us. 
 
Regards 
Una van Wijk 

 
 


